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Notice Regarding Impact of the 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake 
   
 

Suntory Beverage & Food Limited (“SBF”) wish to extend our condolences to those affected by the 

2016 Kumamoto Earthquake. We would like to inform the impact on our business as below. 

 

1. Status of our employees  

We confirmed no personal sufferings on the employees of SBF Group.  

 

2. Status of Suntory Kyushu Kumamoto Factory  

Suntory Kyushu Kumamoto Factory (Kamimashiki, Kumamoto), where we are outsourcing 

manufacture of our soft drinks, is suspending its operation. We expect that it will take some time 

to resume operation due to earthquake aftershocks.  

 

3. Effects on business performance  

Regarding the supply of our products, we expect some impacts such as shipment delays at this 

moment. However, we are already preparing to ramp up production at other factories in effort to 

ensure stable supply. In case we expect significant impact on business performance on SBF Group 

in the future, we will make an announcement promptly. 

 

As we of the Suntory Group would like to assist in the support of rescue and recovery efforts in the 

areas struck by the quake, we have decided to donate JPY 100,000,000 and contributed about 210,000 

bottles of mineral water (Suntory Tennensui) to the affected communities, centered on Kumamoto 

prefecture. 

 

We pray for a quick recovery by the affected communities, and will provide continued support to 

that end. 

 


